Mr Nigel Bland

C/- North Shore Sporting Car Club
40 Hargrave St,

Paddington NSW 2021

Dear Sir,
Approval under Section 115 of the Road Transport Act 2013.

| refer to your recent application to conduct the ‘2022 Laser Rally of the Bay’ on roads within the South Coast
Police District from Friday the 12" of August 2022 to Saturday the 131 of August 2022.

In principle the New South Wales Police Force does not sanction the conduct of this type of event on the
states road systems. There are inherent risk factors that directly impact on the safety of those involved, other
road users and spectators.

The New South Wales Police Force has no official objections to your present application provided the event
is conducted strictly in accordance with the attached list of conditions, departure from these cenditions may
resultin Police terminating the event.

A Public Liability Insurance Policy must be in effect for the event.

The event must comply with any current NSW Public Health Order that may be in effect at the time of the
event.

Please ensure that future applications for similar events reach this office at least 90 days prior to the intended
commencement date. This will allow sufficient time to appropriately assess the application, assign
assistance as necessary or to make any other arrangements if required.

Yours sincerely,

f/@/

eter Cotter APM
Assistant Commissioner
Southern Region Commander

Southern Region Command

Locked Bag 5102, Parramatia NSW 2124
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